
 

 April 4, 2023   
 

CWCC VIRTUAL FLY-IN / WATER WEEK DETAILS – APRIL 25th   

Thank you for your response to our request to join our CWCC Virtual Fly-In and Business Meeting on 
TUESDAY, APRIL 25th 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM EST.  We have finalized our “2023 Priorities” document 
and have included the PDF to this report. Any CWCC member that would like to get formal advocacy 
packets, please email Helene Nasdeo (helene@utcanj.org) with the number of packets you would like 
mailed to you by EOB Monday, April 17th and we will get them in the mail right away. We are putting 
finishing touches on our agenda and will forward it to all participants prior to the 25th.  

CWCC has joined as an official partner for the National Water Policy Fly held during “Water Week.” 
Full details are now available by CLICKING HERE.  The two-day event will begin on Tuesday afternoon, 
April 25 where attendees will gather to network and hear from key senior EPA and other government 
officials. The agenda will continue Wednesday morning, April 26 where prominent Members of Congress 
will deliver remarks. Wednesday afternoon will be reserved for attendees to meet with legislators on 
Capitol Hill – which is once again fully open to the public. Finally, attendees will round out the week with 
friends and colleagues at the 2023 Water Week Reception. 
 
Dan Kennedy is planning on attending and representing CWCC during key events. We have several 
complementary registrations and if you are going to be in DC for the events, please email Dan ASAP to 
secure these spaces. All events are now in-person. However, Dan will be providing CWCC members with 
a summary of the events and will collect / share useful information from the planned activities.  
 

President’s FY24 Budget 
 
For the CWSRF $1.638B and the SDWSRF $1.126B, which would meet the CWCC Priorities for 2023.  
The President’s Budget rejects earmarks as a takedown from the base SRF funding. For Title XVI, $4M, 
the same as the FY23 Biden Budget but increased by the appropriators to $60M, of which $20M was for 
WIIN grants. 

Key Advocates Report  
 
Included with this notice is Key Advocates recent report which is current to March 31, 2023.     
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